
Auto-Pay Enrollment Confirmation 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

Congratulations on your new home! We are pleased to inform you that your application for auto-

pay enrollment has been successfully processed. 

Your utility bills will now be automatically deducted from your designated bank account on the 

due date, ensuring that you never miss a payment. Below are the details of your enrollment: 

• Account Holder Name: [Homeowner's Name] 

• Utility Account Number: [Account Number] 

• Auto-Pay Amount: [Monthly Amount] 

• Payment Method: [Bank Account Information] 

If you have any questions or need to make changes to your enrollment, please don't hesitate to 

contact us at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for choosing our services. We look forward to serving you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Utility Company Name] 

[Company Address] 

[Company Phone Number] 

[Company Website] 


